
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

City of Reminderville 
Finance Committee 
October 22, 2024 

 
 
Call to Order 
Meeting called to order by Mr. DiCarlo at 6:12pm 
 
Roll Call 
Mr. DiCarlo, present 
Mr. Wiggins, present 
Mr. Board, absent 
 
Approval of Minutes 
Minutes were not voted on due to lack of quorum. 
 
Mr. Huff stated the 2025 budget for Administration and Building Department in the 
personnel fund increased the traditional 3% except for his Finance Director personnel fund 
that decreased due to 2024’s amount tied to Ms. Wordell’s salary.  He continued the 
projected revenue is a conservative number.   
 
There was discussion regarding using any carryover from revenues to put toward upcoming 
capital projects and possibly getting a loan or a bond for the service garage and RAC roof 
repairs.   
 
Unfinished Business 
 
New Business 
 
Adjournment 
Mr. Wiggins moved to adjourn. Mr. DiCarlo seconded. All in favor. 
Meeting adjourned at 6:42pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stacey Task, Clerk of Council         Thomas DiCarlo, Chairman 
City of Reminderville 

 

 


